
 Saturday, October 25th from 9 to 11 
at the Larrabee Dog Friendly Area,

between Erie and Huron 

We appreciate Dog.hotel and BLVD - these great
businesses sponsored our August and September

DFA power washes, helping keep the area safe and
clean for our River North fur babies! 

Dog Pop Up

Photo booth for pet portraits!
FREE pup cups! 

RAFFLE with fabulous fun prizes!  


